
From: Lee Harper-Smith <hdaa@harper-smith.co.uk>  
Sent: 10 December 2024 17:06 
To: Jones, Ollie <Ollie.Jones@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 240788 - River Wye Riverbank West Of New Bridge, Belmont, Hereford, Herefordshire 

 

Hi Ollie,  

   

Thank you for your email and call.  

   

Due to a lack of engagement by Natural England it is with regret that we will have to 

withdraw the application at this stage.  

   

We will continue to try to find a way forward with the plans and submit a new application in 

due course.  

   

Kind Regards   

   

Lee Harper-Smith   

H&DAA  
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